Minister of Interior Mr Efkan Ala

İçişleri Bakanlığı

Bakanlıklar

Ankara
Turkey


Dear Minister,

With this letter I am asking you take action on behalf of a Syrian refugee known as F.M. He fled Syria in 2012 to avoid military service, first to Lebanon, then Turkey, and finally Malaysia. The Malaysian authorities returned him back to Turkey in March 2015, where he was denied entry and has since been detained at Istanbul's Ataturk Airport. The conditions there are not suitable for long-term internment, without beds and privacy, and with permanent artificial lighting. No reason for his detention has been given to F.M.

In light of these circumstances, I call on you to grant Temporary Protection Status to F.M., as mandated by article 91 of the Law on Foreigners and International Protection, and release him from detention. He should not be returned to Syria, where his life would be in danger.


Sincerely,

